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COPY.
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, EL. 3.

6th April 1923.

Dear 8ir,

with reference to the First Butry Report on the TeBdie

yWEXPORDY whioch was forwarded to you on the 20th February and

nas now been returned by You, I have to state that the sketeh

of midship section does not appzar to have been sent back by

you and I shall ve glad if you will forward it to this Office.
I am, Dear Bir'

Yours faithfully,

Becretary.

Hr.J-E.S.llax,
DUNDER.




